Town of Greensboro
Development Review Board
PO Box 119

Greensboro, VT 05841

June 6, 2024

Subject: Conditional use request by Patrick Kane — owned by Stuart O’Sullivan

To Whom it May Concern,

The Howard Camp Trust (abutter of the subject property) is in favor of Mr. O’Sullivan’s plan to
rebuild the cottage at his Rowdis Road property. The cottage rebuild plan seems reasonable and
in character with the neighborhood. Moreover, Mr. O’Sullivan and his family have long
presented themselves as high character, decent neighbors.

Sincerely,
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Susan and Perry Howard (Owners of the Howard Camp Trust)




